November 28, 2006

Dr. Vitale,

My name is Noelle Eason and I am a graduate research assistant working for Dr. Mario Torres and Dr. John Hoyle at Texas A&M University. I am writing as a follow up to an email you received from Dr. Hoyle requesting your participation in an in-depth leadership study that he and Dr. Torres are conducting. Dr. Paul Bredeson and Dr. Richard Halverson named you personally as an outstanding graduate of the U. of Wisconsin Madison’s doctoral program who is now serving in a leadership position.

Dr. Torres would like to schedule a phone interview with you for approximately 25 minutes about the preparation you received in your doctoral program. When are you available from 9am-5pm during Dec 13-15 or Dec 18-22? Please also provide a phone number where you can be reached during these times and I will send you back confirmation on the day and time.

I can provide sample interview questions if you would be interested. I look forward to hearing back from you via email: NoelleEas@aol.com


Thank you!
Noelle Eason



Noelle Eason
Graduate Research Assistant
College of Education and Human Resource Development
Texas A&M University
